When Jesus Returns English Edition
If you ally infatuation such a referred when jesus returns english edition book
that will have enough money you worth, get the totally best seller from us
currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to droll books, lots of
novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are afterward launched, from
best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all book collections when jesus returns
english edition that we will completely offer. It is not all but the costs. Its
very nearly what you infatuation currently. This when jesus returns english
edition, as one of the most keen sellers here will no question be among the
best options to review.
The Comparative 1st Century Aramaic Bible in Plain English (8th ed.) & King
James Version New Testament with Psalms and Proverbs Rev. David Bauscher 2011
This is the 3rd comparative edition of the 8th edition translation of The
Aramaic New Testament (Aramaic was the language of Jesus and his countrymen of
1st century Israel) in an English prose translation of The Peshitta New
Testament displayed in two columns- one has the King James Version on the left
and the other has the translation of the Aramaic Peshitta on the right. This
translation is derived from the author's Aramaic-English Interlinear New
Testament. Aramaic was used in Mel Gibson's film "The Passion of the Christ" to
make the film as realistic and accurate as possible. This New Testament will
surprise and thrill the reader with its power and inspiration coming from the
words of "Yeshua" ("Jesus" in ancient Aramaic) as He originally spoke them, in
a literal and readable English rendering. 659 pages in 6x9" paperback. The
parallel Psalms and Proverbs of both versions are included after the NT.
Christ’s Return and Today's Global Geopolitical Bombshells Dr. David Liang
2019-05-14 Many people are eager to embrace Nostradamus and the Mayans while
dismissing the Holy Bible’s prophecies. Yet the Bible (in Revelation chapter 4)
promises: “Come up here, and I will show you what must take place after this.”
Inspired by that promise, this principal author has gleaned decades of insight
regarding global geopolitical events and what might take place toward the end
of this world as we know it. In 1989 he predicted in a Chinese magazine, the
possibility of German unification as an expression of the mixed iron-and-clay
kingdom foreseen in Daniel chapter 2. The same prophecy suggests the
intermingling of China with Taiwan, and North and South Korea. Back in 1989,
this principal author also predicted that the U.S. would withdraw from Europe
because the Bible speaks little of the U.S.’s role during Earth’s final hour.
Chapter 1 of this book deals with doomsday (end of the world) bombshells with
reference to notable scientists such as Stephen Hawking, Martin Rees, Frank
Fenne, and Isaac Newton. Chapters 2 and 3 address the startling role reversal
between the U.S., a former superpower now in retreat from the global scene, and
a resurgent Russia — and the incredible role played by Vladimir Putin in both
Russia and the U.S. Chapter 4 deals with the miraculous rebirth of Israel and
the path toward a rebuilt Third Temple. Chapter 5 deals with Middle East
bombshells, particularly the rise of radical Islamic-based entities and the
Bible’s portrait of Babylon. Chapter 6 applies the aforementioned iron-andclay-mixture analogy to the possible unification of China with Taiwan, and
North and South Korea — including bombshell overtures between U.S. President
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Trump and North Korean leader Kim. Chapter 7 deals with China‘s ascent and
applies a prophecy in Isaiah chapter 49 to the increasing number of Chinese
Christians despite communism. Chapter 8 situates Brexit (‘Britain exiting the
European Union,’ which this principal author foresaw) within the Biblical
context of a future ten-kings coalition and the emergence of the antichrist.
Finally, chapter 9 deals with Christ’s own statements of what geopolitical
bombshells must take place leading up to his return to Earth. The Bible’s
accuracy in predicting geopolitical events gives us reason to believe in its
supernatural authority, and thus to believe its ultimate promise — that Jesus
Christ will return to this world.
The Teaching of Jesus ... Hans Hinrich Wendt 1909
The Second Coming of Jesus Christ David L. Toney 2015-02-10 While the turn of
the century has seen a number of secular sources proclaiming the end of the
worldsuch as Y2K or the end of the Mayan calendaronly to see these events come
and go, there persists yet another source that still accurately foretells the
events and phenomena we see play out on the worlds scene. Instead of focusing
on fleeting signs and events, the Bible shows us how a growing tide of global
conflict, human suffering, and natural disasters points toward a powerful
truth: we are living in the end times. In The Second Coming of Jesus Christ: An
Analysis of End Time Bible Prophecy, author David L. Toney explores how
contemporary events not only parallel but also signify the fulfilment of Bible
prophecies throughout both the Old and New Testaments. From the return of the
Jews to Israel as foretold in Ezekiel, to the rise of the Antichrist as
anticipated in Revelation, discover prophecies and the modern-day events
related to the end of the six-thousand-year reign of humanity, the stirrings of
World War III, and the appearance of catastrophic natural phenomena. That we
are living in the end times is good news for good people and bad news for bad
people, and the most important event prophesied to take place in these latter
yearsthe second coming of Jesus Christwill soon take place.
Talking about Jesus, Small Group Study Leader Edition David M. Stratton
2019-04-05 Talking about Jesus’ story with others is designed to be a joyproducing experience for his followers, not to mention those hearing his story.
Unfortunately, the prospect of talking about Jesus’ story strikes fear into the
hearts of many believers. Whether they’re afraid of saying something wrong
about their Lord or fearful of rejection, the anxiety of legions of Christfollowers over mentioning Jesus in conversation leads them to avoid an
experience that is meant to create glad hearts all around. Talking about Jesus:
Discovering the Joy of Sharing Jesus’ Story helps to instill confidence in
seizing opportunities to introduce Jesus’ story into conversations in natural
and healthy ways. This brief, approachable resource helps believers to develop
a simple framework that increases their comfort level in the joyful mission of
sharing a little of Jesus’ story. Along the way, readers will learn some
important teachings concerning Christ that will delight their hearts. This
small-group study-leader edition includes a detailed set of lesson plans for
leading an eight-session study of Talking about Jesus: Discovering the Joy of
Sharing Jesus’ Story.
The English Version of the Polyglott Bible 1828
Publishers' Circular and Booksellers' Record of British and Foreign Literature
1901
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The New Testament in Antiquity, 2nd Edition Gary M. Burge 2020-04-14 This
completely revised and updated second edition of The New Testament in Antiquity
skillfully develops how Jewish, Hellenistic, and Roman cultures formed the
essential environment in which the New Testament authors wrote their books and
letters. Understanding of the land, history, and culture of the ancient world
brings remarkable new insights into how we read the New Testament itself.
Throughout the book, numerous features provide windows into the first-century
world. Nearly 500 full color photos, charts, maps, and drawings have been
carefully selected. Additional features include sidebars that integrate the
book's material with issues of interpretation, discussion questions, and
bibliographies.
Preparing for Jesus' Return A.W. Tozer 2012-09-24 Just as in our day, people
under the teaching ministry of A.W. Tozer wondered about the end times. How
should we read the book of Revelation? What does it mean for how believers
live? In this never-before-published book, today's Christians can learn from
one of the twentieth-century church's most profound thinkers and pastors.
Tozer's teaching on Revelation offers a fresh and timely perspective on the
purpose of prophecy, which the renowned writer believed was to lift our gaze
from the immediate to the eternal. Preparing for Jesus' Return offers readers a
panoramic view of what is to come and explores what it means for individuals,
churches, and the world.
Ancient Aliens, the Rapture and the Return of Christ Chet Cataldo 2011-05-24
Many cultures around the world have records of ancient aliens who visited them,
gave them knowledge and left. Who are these aliens? This book will identify
these ancient aliens and describe a coming day when these aliens will return to
the earth. The day of the aliens return to the earth will be integrated into
the idea of the Rapture and the Return of Christ.
When Christ Comes Max Lucado 2014-01-07 Life with no end? Space with no bounds?
And what about Armageddon, The Lake of Fire, The Mark of the Beast? Are we
supposed to feel good about all this? When we wonder about these things, we
aren't alone. There is much about the end of history we don't understand. But
while thoughts on the final day will stir our questions, they needn't stir our
fears. Regarding that day, Jesus urged, "Don't let your hearts be troubled.
Trust in God, and trust in me" (John 14:1). Max Lucado believes the day Christ
comes will be the "beginning of the very best." And our primary task is to be
prepared and peaceful while we wait. If we have some questions about the end of
time ... If we have concerns about what will happen to us ... If we want to
look to the end of times as a source of comfort and not chaos ... Then this is
the book we need. New York Times best-selling author Max Lucado walks us
through Scripture to find peace in the present and hope for the hereafter.
The Return of Christ David L. Allen 2011-05-18 In the study of end times
(eschatology), evangelical Christians usually adhere to one of three positions.
Premillennialism holds that Christ will return to earth before He reigns over
an earthly kingdom for one thousand years. Postmillennialism says the kingdom
of God will become realized on this earth through the church's influence, even
before Christ's return. Amillennialism suggests the millennium is not a literal
thousand-year reign, but that Christ's return will usher in eternity. The
Return of Christ gathers presentations from the Acts 1:11 Conference where
church leaders spoke in support of the premillennial position and pretribulation rapture. Regardless of whether or not a reader holds this same
position, the text emphasizes the deep importance of eschatology in Christ's
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teaching ministry and as the focus for our hope. Indeed, without the promise of
Christ's return, Christianity has little to offer the unbeliever. The book's
dozen contributors include Jerry Vines, Ergun Caner, Danny Akin, Paige
Patterson, David Allen, Richard Land, Junior Hill, Stanton R. Norman, Craig
Blaising, Lamar Cooper, Steven Cox, and Michael Vlach.
Contemporary English Version New Testament, Precious Moments-Protestant Ed.
Nelsonword Publishing Group 1992-06
The Return of Jesus Christ With Judgment Marc A. Carr 2012-04 Every believer
wants the biblical resources to determine truth. Here are those verses, every
one of them, regarding the Lord's return with judgment and the resurrection of
all who have ever lived, to be so judged. The end result is clear,
unambiguously straight forward and above all simple, if the reader is willing
to endure the reading of a plethora of passages. And willing to accept what the
Lord and the apostles actually said. For, what was said became what was
written. To find all the truth available about the whole of the Lord's second
coming, the judgment and the general resurrection comes down to this: Is what
the Lord said more important than what one presently believes. Or is what one
presently believes more important than what the Lord, Himself, said, what Paul
said. At first, the question seems ludicrous until one realizes how many
different beliefs among believers there are about the Lord's return, the
judgment and the timing of the resurrection, despite what Jesus said. Marc
asks: "why would anyone not believe in one general resurrection when the Lord
Himself taught one general resurrection? Why would anyone not believe in one
judgment of all people when the Lord returns?" The answer can only be because
one permitted himself to be so blindly conditioned to the rapture and a literal
millennial period that the return of the Lord with judgment and the
resurrection of all, at once is impossible to accept. Hopefully, this work will
contribute to opening some of those entrenched minds and keep others from
becoming the same. Marc presently lives in Orlando Florida where he pastors
Blessed Fellowship Orlando, an outreach ministry of Orlando Prayer and Worship
Center, Senior Pastor Roy Futch.
A Harmony of the Four Gospels in English, According to the Common Version
Edward Robinson 1914
Jesus Christ S. I. Courageous 2021-04-15 JESUS CHRIST will come soon
(Revelation 1:7). He will return to bring an Eternal Kingdom of peace and
righteousness for Himself and for His beloved disciples. Humankind, however,
brought forth seven mighty World Empires: Proud Egypt, cruel Assyria, the
"golden, silver and bronze" Empires of Babylonia, Persia and Greece (Book of
Daniel) and, in recent times, the Empires of the Romans and the Arabs. They all
made life difficult for believers, but could not overcome Israel and the
confessing church. Now a last Empire, the eighth one, is just around the
corner. The Bible predicts: One of the seven World Empires will rise again from
the abyss of history and try to seize Zion (Jerusalem) and the absolute power.
But which one will it be? Here comes the surprising answer to well-known
scholars as Arnold Fruchtenbaum (The Footsteps of the Messiah) or Joel
Richardson (The Islamic Antichrist; Mideast Beast; Mystery Babylon) - fresh
from the land of the Reformation. Courageous writes for watchful contemporaries
in Europe and America. He refutes today`s lightly accepted origin of the End
Time evil and shows that neither Rome nor Mecca are the main source of grief
and evil. The New End Time Exegesis (NEE) provides an unusually clear and, at
the same time, brighter future perspective for the Christians of the West.
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Reader ́s Voices "The Revelation of John ... made easy." "Can 450 million
believers be wrong?" "We Christians of the West are free again, free to do good
- even though dark clouds are appearing on the horizon." "A book that was born
in Bethlehem." Paperback Edition with eight maps of the Biblical World Empires
complete with information on their spiritual character; history; geographical
location and extension.
Isaiah The Prophet,The Imminent Return of Christ Dr. Oliver L. Johnson Jr
2015-02-28 Isaiah has always been considered the greatest of the Old Testament
prophets and while many of his prophecies have already been fulfilled, many are
yet to come to fruition. Chapters 40-48 are the comforting promises of the
salvation and restoration of the exiles. Chapters 49-55 are messages of
deliverance by the Messiah and chapters 56-66 are admonitions to obedience and
promises of not only Israel’s future glory, but the raptured saints as well. In
this book you will find out all about the end times And God’s judgments of
Israel and all the nations that Come through the tribulation period!
The SECOND COMING of CHRIST Edward D. Andrews 2016-01-01 The information herein
is based on the disciples coming to Jesus privately, saying, “Tell us, (1) when
will these things be, and (2) what will be the sign of your coming, and (3) of
the end of the age?” (Matthew 24:3) What will end? When will the end come? What
comes after the end? Who will survive the end? These questions and far more
will be answered as Andrews delves into The SECOND COMING of CHRIST. In
chapters 1 and 2, we must address why Jesus is saying there would be an end to
the Jewish age. In chapter 3, we will take a deep look at the signs that
establish the great tribulation is closing in, and when is it time to flee. In
chapter 4, we will go over the signs of the end of the Jewish age. In chapter
5, we will walk through the events leading up to the end of the Jewish age from
66 – 70 C.E., and how it applies to our Great Tribulation in these last days.
In chapter 6, we will cover the second coming of Jesus where the reader will
get the answers as to whether verses 3-28 of Matthew Chapter 24 apply to
Christ's second coming. We will close out with chapter 7, and how we should
understand the signs, and how we do not want to be led astray, just as Jesus
warned even some of the chosen ones would be misled. We will also address what
comes after the end.
Preparing You for the Return of Jesus William E. Blanchard 2017-01-03 Preparing
You for the Return of Jesus by William E. Blanchard In preparing for God’s
Kingdom, in light of what lies ahead, we can only imagine the endless
possibilities that God has prepared for His children in paradise. Take the time
to think about what the Holy Spirit has revealed in this book. Are you prepared
to meet Jesus, our Creator, in His appointed time? Remember, you know your
birth date, but do you know your time of departure? Death by natural causes is
imminent for all mankind, unless one is taken by rapture. This leaves no room
for compromise. Knowing that eternal destiny is inevitable for everyone, the
final question is: where will you go when that time comes? Jesus paid the
ransom, a debt that He paid for all mankind with His life. The first time He
came as a Lamb for slaughter and freed us from sin and gave us dominion over
Satan and all evil. But when Jesus returns the second time, He will come as a
roaring lion to avenge-redeem the Bride (the Church) and all of His children.
As time draws nigh for the second coming of Jesus, the message is clear. The
author prays that you are prepared for Him.
NKJV, Faithlife Illustrated Study Bible, Hardcover, Red Letter Edition John D.
Barry 2018-02-13 The world’s most powerful Bible software brings you the most
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visually striking new study Bible! From the makers of Logos Bible Software, the
NKJV Faithlife Illustrated Study Bible’s striking illustrations and
comprehensive verse-by-verse insights will serve as a guide to help you
understand and apply God’s Word. With informative contributions by respected
scholars and bestselling authors like Charles Stanley, Randy Alcorn, and Ed
Stetzer, and over 100 innovative infographics, this NIV study Bible brings the
stories of Scripture to life and helps you to see events, places and people
clearly. Features: Complete text of the New King James Version (NKJV) In-depth
book introductions that include an outline and information on authorship,
background, structure, themes, and a map, a timeline, or both Verse-by-verse
study notes with the unique focus of revealing nuances from the original
biblical languages for modern readers Informative contributions by Charles
Stanley, Randy Alcorn, and Ed Stetzer, among others Over 100 innovative full
color infographics, comprehensive timelines and informative tables to enrich
Bible study Three detailed life-of-Jesus event timelines chronicling his
infancy and early ministry, the journey to Jerusalem, and the passion and
resurrection 27 family trees and people diagrams illustrate the
interconnectedness of key characters in Scripture Helpful overview articles
give a bird’s-eye view of the books of the Bible, noting the type of literature
and key themes of each book. 14 original color maps at the back of the Bible
provide historical and geographical context for key events of the Old and New
Testaments Words of Christ in red 9-point type size
Remarks on the Revised English Version of the Greek New Testament Benjamin
Wills Newton 1881
Gospel Principles The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints 1981 A Study
Guide and a Teacher’s Manual Gospel Principles was written both as a personal
study guide and as a teacher’s manual. As you study it, seeking the Spirit of
the Lord, you can grow in your understanding and testimony of God the Father,
Jesus Christand His Atonement, and the Restoration of the gospel. You can find
answers to life’s questions, gain an assurance of your purpose and self-worth,
and face personal and family challenges with faith.
Jesus Will Return Harun Yahya 2001
The Life of Christ, of A Critical Examination of His History David Friedrich
Strauss 1845
Imagine You Walked with Jesus Jerry Windley-Daoust 2021-12-14 Contemplative, or
imaginative, prayer is a method of meditative prayer developed by Saint
Ignatius of Loyola in which you imagine yourself as a character in a Bible
story, experiencing the events described in the passage as if you were actually
there. In Imagine You Walked with Jesus, you’ll be introduced to contemplative
prayer through forty episodes from the Gospels. Each entry includes: A brief
introduction to the Bible text, with vivid details to aid your imagination and
place the text in a larger interpretative context An introductory prayer The
full text of the Bible passage Journaling prompts As you prayerfully immerse
yourself in the Bible passages in this book, you’ll be invited to draw on your
imagination to rewrite the story from your own perspective: what you saw and
heard, your feelings and emotions, and how you interacted with Jesus and the
other people present in the story. Saint Ignatius taught that the imagination
can be an instrument of prayer. By imagining how we would respond to a
particular biblical episode, we can respond to God’s word in a deeper, more
meaningful way — and perhaps hear what God has to say to us, too. ABOUT THE
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AUTHOR Jerry Windley-Daoust is the author of more than a dozen books on
Catholic social teaching, family spirituality, and Ignatian prayer. The
cofounder of Gracewatch Media, which creates print and digital resources for
Catholic families, he is especially grateful for the ten years he spent as a
stay-at-home dad for his five children. Find him online at windhovering.com.
Understanding Jesus Stephen M. Miller 2013-02-01 He’s the most important person
in human history—and Understanding Jesus: A Guide to His Life and Times makes
His teaching and impact clearer than ever. More than any other Bible character,
Jesus is the person both Christians and non-Christians admire and want to
better understand. From Stephen M. Miller, author of the bestselling Who’s Who
and Where’s Where in the Bible, this black-and-white paperback reference
details the life of Christ, His teachings, and the faith He introduced to the
world. You’ll love Miller’s casual, easy-to-read journalistic style, as he sets
the story in the Roman world where Jesus lived, adding new insights from
archaeology and ancient history. Fascinating sidebars and a complete topical
index round out this important book.
CHRIST RETURN Encoded in the Great Pyramid Brian Leonard Golightly Marshall
2008-07-25 Mayan Calendar experts cracked the language code, finding the date
predicted when the solar system would cross into the northern hemisphere of the
Milky Way Galaxy and the golden age would begin. In the Great Pyramid the same
information and the end time when the last day is the same date, but it also
predicts the return of Christ and He is on the planet today.The Great Pyramid
conspiracy is the direct result of the Catholic Church, which hung a mask of
Jesus hung upon the body of Lucifer. There is however a linking of ancient
wonders within the Great Pyramid, which predicts that Brian Leonard Golightly
Marshall was reborn to the earth January 11th 1944 in Australia. The key that
opens the mysteries of the old Testament Hebrew pinpointing the second coming
of Jesus is in the Mayan Calendar found also in the 5000 year old pyramid and
is why the church destroyed the Mayans proof of Jesus far removed from the
greatest enemy of Jesus the Catholic Church.
The Second Coming of Christ Greg Hinnant 2022-08-08 The second coming of Christ
is the most anticipated, consequential, and controversial event since His
Ascension. For 2,000 years, it has been loved, hated, dreaded, and ignored.
Committed Christians have loved it, sinners have hated it, carnal Christians
have dreaded it, and lukewarm Christians have ignored it. Thus, it has been
yearned for, mocked, feared, and yawned at, and yet debated ad nauseam. But
there it is, in Jesus’ own immortal words, “I will come again!” (John 14:3).
Today a turbulent vortex of confusion and controversy swirls around just what
Jesus meant and when He is coming. This powerful new book by Greg Hinnant seeks
to quell the controversy and clarify the confusion by setting forth God's
biblical prophetic plan for Christ's appearing - the rapture - and the amazing
divinely scheduled events that follow on earth and in heaven. It also offers
much detailed, practical, biblical teaching on how to be prepared for the
rapture. Finally, it closes with a very thorough, informative, concisely
written comparison of the major Christian End-Times views. Many books present
biblical prophecies about Christ’s Second Coming, but offer little or no
Christian living instructions. Others present excellent Christian living
instructions, but do not interpret End-Times prophecy. Rich with abundant
prophetic and Christian living instructions, this book is truly unique. You
will not find another like it! Described as “a comprehensive handbook for the
preparation of the bride of Christ,” it is a must-read for pastors, leaders,
and anyone seriously desiring to be ready when Jesus suddenly appears to
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receive His church.
Why Jesus Returned Peter Walton 2020-07-21 For as Jonas was three days and
three nights in the whale's belly; so shall the Son of man be three days and
three nights in the heart of the earth. - Matthew 12:40 The premise of this
book is that during these three days, Jesus was bombarded with images from
Satan of future human events, trying to convince him that he should not return
to the Earth versus images from God's angels showing him future human events to
convince him to return. Here's a few examples of the over forty chapters of the
book: "I Wear the Chain I Forged in Life;" "Alone with the Sky, Nature, and
God;" "That Others May Live;" "The Evolution Scam;" "Broken Down Computers."
Four Portraits, One Jesus, 2nd Edition Mark L. Strauss 2020-03-24 To Christians
worldwide, the man Jesus of Nazareth is the centerpiece of history, the object
of faith, hope, and worship. Even those who do not follow him admit the vast
influence of his life. For anyone interested in knowing more about Jesus, study
of the four biblical Gospels is essential. The second edition of Four
Portraits, One Jesus has been updated throughout to meet the needs to today's
students. It is a thorough yet accessible introduction to the four biblical
Gospels and their subject, the life and person of Jesus. Like different artists
rendering the same subject using different styles and points of view, the
Gospels paint four highly distinctive portraits of the same remarkable Jesus.
With clarity and insight, Mark Strauss illuminates these four books addressing
the following important areas: First he addresses the nature, origin, methods
for study, and historical, religious, and cultural backgrounds of the Gospels.
He then moves on to closer study of each narrative and its contribution to our
understanding of Jesus, investigating things such as plot, characters, and
theme. Finally, he pulls it all together with a detailed examination of what
the Gospels teach about Jesus' ministry, message, death, and resurrection, with
excursions into the quest for the historical Jesus and the historical
reliability of the Gospels. This textbook together with its workbook, video
lectures, and laminated sheet gives students everything they need for a
thorough and enriching study of Jesus and the Gospels.
Jesus Through Middle Eastern Eyes Kenneth E. Bailey 2008-01-22 Beginning with
Jesus' birth, Ken Bailey leads you on a kaleidoscopic study of Jesus throughout
the four Gospels, examining the life and ministry of Jesus with attention to
the Lord's Prayer, the Beatitudes, Jesus' relationship to women, and especially
Jesus' parables. The work dispels the obscurity of Western interpretations with
a stark vision of Jesus in his original context.
Daniel's 70th Week and the Mystery of Christ Jeffrey Horton 2017-06-13 "Behold,
I stand at the door and knock. If anyone hears My voice and opens the door, I
will come in to him and dine with him, and he with Me" (Rev. 3:20). Wouldn't it
be great if you could open the door, invite Jesus into your home, and ask Him
when He's coming back? All the confusion about the events surrounding Christ's
return would vanish as He explains the Scriptures to you. You would have your
own "Emmaus Road journey." Like the apostles and first-century disciples, you
could say that He opened the eyes of your understanding. That's exactly what
this series does by unfolding in an easy-to-follow manner what God's Word shows
us and what Jesus taught. Each of the three books focuses on three critical
end-time revelations that open the door of our understanding surrounding the
events of Christ's return. The New Testament apostles received these keys from
Jesus Himself. Over the centuries, these revelations were lost or watered down,
leaving us flustered and even fearful. That's not God's will. It's time to let
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the Word speak for itself with a message of comfort, hope, and victory. This
second book in the Emmaus Road journey walks you through one of the most
significant end-time prophecies in the Bible. You may be surprised to find that
it is all about Christ's first and second comings, not the future Antichrist.
Step by step, you'll see how this prophecy: • accurately predicted when Jesus
would first appear as the Messiah almost five hundred years in advance, •
foreshadowed the restful end to the need for sacrificial offerings through the
death and resurrection of Jesus, • and most importantly, predicts what Christ
will accomplish when He comes again.
The Approaching Apocalypse Robert Adams 2014-09-06 This book deals with a
profoundly decisive change in world history. There's going to be a transition
from governance under fallen man to a government from God Himself. Jesus Christ
is going to return and reign over the world with perfect justice. Prophecies in
the Bible tell us that due to the rebellion of man against his Maker the time
leading up to the second coming of Christ is going to be intensely troublesome.
Find out what's to come, and how to be prepared in these last days.
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the
ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images
and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall, the
"Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an
introduction by Will Self.
The Last Days according to Jesus R. C. Sproul 2015-10-06 A trusted theologian
analyzes what Jesus said about his return and the last days.
When Jesus Returns David Pawson 2003-08-21 Christians everywhere await Christ's
return. Will he come to the whole world or just one place? Soon and suddenly or
after clear signs? What can he achieve by coming back here and how long will it
take? Few theologians speak with such clarity and uncompromising biblical
faithfulness as David Pawson. Based on a new approach to the intrpretation of
the book of Revelation, Pawson here discusses in detail the controversial and
misunderstood subject of the Rapture and uncovers the true significance of the
Millennium. This popular and highly topical book is being re-issued with a
striking new cover.
Holy Bible Zondervan Publishing House 2013-01-21 A reasonably priced, quality
black hardcover pew and ministry Bible featuring a large 12-point font.
The Return of Christ G. C. Berkouwer 1972 Becoming a vampire saved Alyssa from
death, but the price was high: the loss of everything and everyone attached to
her mortal life. She's still learning to cope when a surprise confrontation
with Santino Vitale, the Acta Sanctorum's most fearsome hunter, sends her
fleeing back to the world she once knew, and Fallon, the friend she's missed
more than anything. Alyssa breaks vampire law by revealing her new, true self
to her old friend, a fact which causes strong division in the group that should
support her most: her clan. Worse yet, her revelation entangles Fallon in the
struggle between vampires and hunters and The Acta Sanctorum is ready to attack
again, with a new army of hybrid creations: the Frenzy Soldiers. If Alyssa
hopes to survive and keep her mortal friend safe, she'll have to be willing to
make a deal with the enemy, and regain her clan's support. It will take
everyone working together in a precarious truce to fight against the Acta
Sanctorum's new threat.
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The Revised New Testament from the Authorized English Edition 1881
The Time of Christ's Return Revealed - Revised Edition Charles P. Pierce
2009-08-31 This is the real thing! If you want to know when Jesus Christ will
return to reign as LORD over all the earth, this book will tell you. The book
is controversial because it is unique. The time given directly from the Bible
is distant, unlike the majority of current views expounding the theory that the
time of Christ’s return is imminent in their lifetime. Multiple witnesses of
scripture are used to provide Biblical evidence for definite timing of events.
The book of Daniel gives the number of years between when the second Temple was
destroyed in 70 AD until the Lord builds the Millennial Temple. Daniel also
tells us the number of days it will take the Lord to replace the third Temple
with the Millennial Temple. In the Gospel of John, Jesus tells us when He will
build the Millennial Temple. Many witnesses throughout the Bible, including the
book of Joshua, each confirm the same timing of events. The Church is given
truth with the goal of increasing The Kingdom of God. The cause of problems and
their effects are revealed along with a solution. Those who have ears to hear
will do more than just listen. 523 page count 37 black and white images
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